Public Service Announcement For More Information
January 23, 2019 Contact: Sarah Arceneaux
Office of Mayor Tommy Eschete 985.446.7606 Office

saraha@ci.thibodaux.la.us

Jackson Street, West 6th and 7th Streets

Thibodaux - On Saturday, January 26 and Sunday, January 27, 2019,
the southbound lane of Jackson Street between St. Mary Street and
West 7th Street will close to allow the contractor to install a new drain
line in the area. The northbound lane will remain open. There will be
intermittent closures on West 6th Street.

Thibodaux Police Department will be on site to help with traffic flow and
control. We apologize for the inconvenience.
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